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Heijmans and BAM merge asphalt plants to form AsfaltNu

Heijmans and BAM will merge their asphalt plants as per 31 December 2020 to form new asphalt
company AsfaltNu.

Heijmans and BAM are set to combine their joint know-how, expertise and investments in the field
of asphalt production in a new company, AsfaltNu. This will enable the two companies to make their
asphalt production chain more sustainable and more efficient. AsfaltNu will produce asphalt for both
Heijmans and BAM, but also for third parties in the asphalt market.

AsfaltNu will operate from a head office in Culemborg. Edwin van Osch (from Heijmans) and
Diederik Oosting (BAM) will form the management of the new company.

Ton Hillen, CEO Heijmans: “Heijmans and BAM each currently operate a number of separate
asphalt plants. If you want to make progress in the sustainability strategy of the asphalt sector, the
separate operations are just too small. However, together we can make the asphalt chain more
sustainable, and make it a lot more efficient. Cooperation is vital to improvement, which is why this
strategic choice is important to the entire asphalt sector.”

Ruud Joosten, CEO BAM: “Heijmans’ and BAM’s asphalt operations are highly complementary.
We are also highly compatible in terms of innovation, sustainability and corporate culture. The
combination of our capacities will also enable us to increase our innovative potential, to respond
more rapidly to developments on the sustainability front, to improve our capacity utilisation and
increase the efficiency of our asphalt production.”



